



Design and Construction 400 Central Classroom Building 2009 Millikin Rd. Columbus, Ohio 43210 Phone (614) 292-4458 Fax (614) 292-2539 http://fod.osu.edu

MEMO

To: Smith Lab Building Occupants

From: Becky Fields, Project Manager

Date: 7/7/10

Re: Restroom renovations

RESTROOM RENOVATION

Building Occupants,

This summer we will be renovating the restrooms on the south end of Smith Lab. We will complete the renovation in phases so that we can maintain restroom access on the other floors. There will be limited work that will occur in the restrooms on the north end of the building, but those rooms will remain open if the south end restrooms are closed. We apologize for the inconvenience and dust during the renovation process, but look forward to offering you better facilities in a few months.

Thanks for your patience.

The restroom is available for use unless labeled closed.